
 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2024 

Author Visit – Years 4,5 and 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Waterstones is very excited to be bring bestselling author Annelise Gray to the school on Monday 7th 
October to talk to pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 about her thrilling ancient Roman adventure series, 
Circus Maximus, of which the final part, Return of the Champion, is newly published. 
 
Annelise has done many school visits and festival events and focuses on using historical research and 
artefacts as a way to craft stories. 
 
Should your child want to meet the author and get a book/s signed on the day please make payment 
via School Spider by Wednesday 25th September.    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


